Support Staff Minutes
March 16, 2012

The Support Staff meeting convened at 11:00 a.m. via email. Support Staff Board members participating
were: Ann Akers, Letitia Fox, Gale Martin, Misty McKinnon, Kathy Ridpath, Odessa Shupe, and Lynn
Taylor.

Agenda Items:

1. Old Business
There were comments made stating that the Valentine’s Day Social was a great success.

It was decided that welcome balloons and cards will be delivered to the new Support Staff in the
next couple of weeks.

2. New Business
A question was raised concerning the empty ink cartridges that are collected. The company that
we previously send them to is Computer Products & Consulting. These are generally shipped 2-3
times per year. On occasion, it has been difficult to receive the money from this company. Lynn
Taylor did some online research and found another company that buys empty cartridges. It was
decided to ship the cartridges to Toner Buyer, (www.tonerbuyer.com/).

There was a discussion held regarding the cookbooks that we still have for purchase. It was
decided to deliver several to Shoney’s to be sold and the remaining given to Tish to sell at the
flea market.

There being no further business, the online meeting was adjourned at 12:45 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Kathy Ridpath
Secretary/Treasurer



